
March 24, 2022 

 

Anne Marie Tamburro, program officer 
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 
510 Walnut St., Suite 1250 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
(215) 717-3473 
Annemarie.tamburro@thefire.org 
 

Dear Ms. Tamburro, 

We have received your letter of March 9. We appreciate your attention to the very important issue of  
First Amendment freedoms and the free press rights of journalists, including student journalists. 

At University of Wisconsin Oshkosh we embrace the First Amendment and support our student 
journalists and their right to seek information, as well as our University employees’ rights to share 
information. We continue to review our practices to ensure they embody this point of view and will 
review with our media relations team to ensure they are complying with our practices and the First 
Amendment. 

Robert W. Roberts 
Vice Chancellor, University Affairs 
University of Wisconsin Oshkosh 
  


